Good Thursday afternoon all:
Well it definitely feels like fall.  Driving into work this morning was rainy, windy and lightening flashes one right after the other (I live in Abottsford - pretty sure I have to travel through several time zones and weather zones as I make my way in!)
1.  PROD TOMORROW - NO STUDENTS TO ATTEND AT SCHOOL.  See everyone again on Monday.
2. Please find attached a letter from our superintendent, Patricia Gartland  regarding the Community Communication Plan.
3. The "revised" District Health Check (there was a previous one and now there is a revised one) is in your KEV (Cash on Line account) - if you have not completed this form it is REQUIRED and must be done right away. We still have over 100 parents/guardians that have yet to complete the revised form. THANK YOU!  
4. Once again a reminder parents/guardian must call ahead and make an appointment to come into the school - the same as everyone else who needs to come into the school. This is for everyones safety so your cooperation on this really matters to us. We are still not accepting dropped off items or lunches. If a student is at school and has forgotten something they will just have to get through the day without it.  We do have some small snacks we keep in the office for students that might have forgotten their lunch. I there is some special circumstance we need to be aware of please give us a call.
5. It seems the lineup for late students is growing. Very Very important your child is on time.  If they need to set their alarm a bit earlier to be on time then please help them make this happen.  Very disruptive to the class when students continue to arrive late.  This creates work for the office as we process the lates and get them into class.
If ever you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to give us a call at the office.
Until next time..... take care
Karen West, Head Secretary, Como Lake Middle School
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